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MEMORANDUM 
 

January 11, 2019 
 
To:  Stormwater Management Commission 
From:  Mike Warner, Director 
RE:  North Branch Chicago River Watershed Workgroup Consultant Intergovernmental 

Agreements 
 

 

ACTION REQUESTED:  RATIFICATION  

 

Please see the attached NBWW intergovernmental agreements with North Shore Water 

Reclamation District (NSWRD) for performing water chemistry monitoring, SMC for performing 

administrative services for the NBWW and Manhard Consulting for providing technical services 

for the NBWW.  

 

SMC and Manhard Consulting intergovernmental agreements were approved by the NBWW 

Executive Board on December 12, 2018. NSWRD’s intergovernmental agreement was approved 

by the NBWW Executive Board on January 9, 2019.  

 

Please let us know of any questions or comments.   
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MEMORANDUM 
 

January 11, 2019 
 
To:  Stormwater Management Commission 
From:  Mike Warner, Director 
RE:  North Branch Chicago River Watershed Workgroup 2019 Budget 
 

 

The attached budget was approved by the NBWW Executive Board on December 12, 2018.  It is 

being provided as a measure of the progress made by this group, an overview of contractors 

utilized, and the scale of revenues and expenditures transacted.   

 

Please let us know of any questions or comments.   


